



Welcome to Little Acorns



Mrs Watson-Lazowski Class Teacher



Mrs Roach Classroom Assistant



Mrs Lewis Inclusion Support



Mrs Copestake Inclusion Support

We can't wait to see you on Wednesday 4th September! Please remember to bring your memory box to share with us.

Your child can bring in a book bag to put their library book, letters and work in

Please don't send your child with a bulky backpack.



Our curriculum is play based accessing both the indoors and outdoors for learning. Please send an appropriate coat and footwear every day.

Please bring in a pair of labelled wellies that can stay in school.



Please label **all** items of clothing clearly with your child's name so that we can match them quickly back to the correct child!

Drop off is at 8:40am at the Early Years gate.

Pick up is at 11:45am or 3:15pm.

A member of staff will be by the gate to greet you each morning.

To collect your child at the end of the day please wait in the same area.

Nursery children leaving at 11.45 will be brought out of the EYFS gate.

Fruit and milk are provided daily for the children. If you would rather, you can send in a small, healthy snack for your child.

Please only send water in a named water bottle.



Children will have PE on a Monday afternoon and Wednesday afternoon. Please send your child's PE kit in on these days.





Children will have Forest School session on a **Friday** morning during the Autumn term. Please send them with warm waterproof clothing and a change of clothes. They will go out in all weathers!

Our PTFA have very kindly bought all Nursery children a puddle suit, which we will give to you in September.



